

August 20, 2001

THE BLASTOFF



Rotary Club of Space Center Rotary District 5890 Meetings are held Monday's 11:45 NASA JSC Gilruth Center www.spacecenterrotary.org Chartered: August 6, 1964







SPACE CENTER

President Suzi Howe suzihowe@academicplanet.com

President - Elect Laura Hale Ihale@wt.net

Secretary Olive Murphey-Riker olivecpa@ix.netcom.com

> Treasurer Sheila Self sheila self iii barrios com

Sgt. at Arms Vissett Sun vissettsun@aol.com

Past President Dave Baldwin baldwin@firstcommunitybank.net

Parliamentarian Billy Smith billysmith59@aol.com

ROTARY INTERNATIONAL President

Rick King

DISTRICT 5890

District Governor

Dennis Adams

Olhoss@prodigy.net

District Governor Elect

Jon Elche jeiche@livingbank.org

Asst. District Governor George Yelter gyeiten@yeiter.com



Today's Agenda

11:45 am Buffet luncheon begins

12:05 pm Call to order

Song for today Jerry Bourgeois

Pinnist Ann Fulcher – John Wilson

Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance

Introductions of Guest and Visiting Rotarians

Four Way Test Announcements

12:30 pm Program Chair Rolfe Young & Johnny White

Program DG Dennis Adams and his wife Linda Adams

Upcoming Rotary Programs / Socials

Rotary Club of Space Center

Aug. 23 RNASA mtg. 5:30

Aug. 25 VIP Wine Tasting and Auction 7:00 pm

Aug. 27 Ian Crichton/Tour guide South Africa

Sep 3 Holiday no meeting Sep 4 Board Meeting - 7:00 am

Sep 10 Christian Business Men's Committee

Sep 17 Shrimporee - Earl Maudlin

Sep 24 Nicaraguan Children's Choir

Rotary District 5890 for 2001

Aug. 20 DG Dennis Adams Visits our Club Aug. 29 Rotary Night at the Astros & Reds

Sep. 21/22 Texas Style BBQ Cook-Off (North Shore Pavilion)

Sep. 22 Shrimporce - Space Center

Sep. 22 Nicaraguan Gala - Color of Our Hearts





SHRIMPOREE SPONSORS 2001

Platinum Sponsors
Maudlin & Son Co., Inc.
Born Wild - Innovative Promotion

Gold Sponsors

Chuck & Marge Jacobson Mike Hernandez

Silver Sponsors

Benson Wheel Alignment
Bill & Joan Geissler
Carlson Wagonlit Travel
Olive Murphy & Richard Riker
Raisin "L"Ranch
South Shore Montessori School
Space Center Tire & Auto
Sterling Bank
The Citizen/Exchange News

Bronze Sponsors

Ability Transmission
Barrios Technology
Cimarron
Doctor COOL/Professor HOT
First Community Bank
JSC Federal Credit Union
Maxim Bank
Minuteman Press
Morgan Stanley/Jerry Smith
San Jacinto College South
Waldron, Schneider & Todd





Linds and Dennis Adums

District 5890 District Governor

Dennis D. Adams is originally from Painsville, Ohio. He remembers reluctantly leaving the family farm when he was five years of age to move to Houston. He graduated from Austin High School and completed studies at the University of Houston with a degree in Electrical Technology. After graduating from U of H, he was employed by Cameron Iron Works in the Engineering Department. His job took him to



other areas of the company which included extensive world

wide travels, dealing with oil tool industry in the safety, health, insurance and product liability. He served as leader of Junior Achievement for three years and represented his company with the Chamber of Commerce and United Fund for several years.

Dennis is a professional member of ASSE, and spent three years on the Houston Livestock Show & Rodeo Steer Auction Committee. He has been a member of the Masonic Lodge and the Shrine for 28 years. He has served as board member and president of a private Christian school which his son attended. He was also involved in career day at Memorial High School.

He began Denny's Electrical Service as a part time business in 1988 and when he realized this was what he really wanted to do, it became his full time occupation. He is also an Electrical Inspector in the City of Hunters Creek Village and Piney Point Village which he has done since 1977. Dennis has been an active member of the International Electrical Contractors Association for 28 years and the International Association of Electrical Inspectors for 27 years.

Dennis and his wife Linda have been married for 31 years. They have one son, Brad. Brad and his wife Kristi have one son Matthew. Dennis and Linda have been residents of the Spring Branch area since 1970 and are members of the First Baptist Church in Rusk, Texas, the site of their second home.

DG Adams became a Rotarian in 1992 and quickly realized the benefits of helping others thru "Service Above Self". He has served as a Club Director for five years, was President Elect and served two terms as Club President. He and Linda hosted a German Friendship Exchange. He worked in three District Conferences, was District Assembly Chairman, is a Paul Harris Fellow/Benefactor and served as Governors Representative for two years.

"What Ever It Takes" is Dentheme, he aspires to help Roto all of the many ways we can serve others. "Unless you have participated, you can never appreciate the gratitude, fulfillment and the many wonderful people around you", he says.



Hilton Riverside

nis's personal theme. Using this tary grow, and involve Rotarians



Rotary Business

Sing out a song of Ro-ta-ry We're in the business of Mankind We soar the earth as Regal Eagles New Members each to find

We are the Class in Black my friend We serve with all our heart and mind So sing out a song of Rotary We're in the Business of Mankind



President Suzi Howe







Carlos Villagomez & Chuck Jacobson **Ted Cummings** congratulates Marie Dulton



Mike Brown receives a Floyd Boze Fellow from Bob Wren

John Christner & Al Brady



Bill Lowes, Roger Donnelly,



Mike Dennard



New Red Badger -Denise Platt

Paul Harris Fellow

Paul Harris Fellow recognition is The Rotary Foundation's way of expressing its appreciation for a substantial contribution to its humanitarian and educational programs. It is named for our founder, Paul Harris, a Chicago lawyer who started Rotary International with three business associates in 1905.

It is because of gifts like those from the Paul Harris Fellows that The Rotary Foundation is able to carry out an array of programs that achieve beneficial changes in our world: improved living conditions, increased food production, better education, wider availability of treatment and rehabilitation for the sick and disabled, new channels for the flow of international understanding, and brighter hopes for peace.

How to become a Paul Harris Fellow

Supporting the philanthropic mission of The Rotary Foundation and being recognized as a Paul Harris Fellow is Easy:

- Make a minimum contribution of \$500 to the Rotary Foun-
- Rotary will match your contribution with an additional
- \$1,000 will go to support the programs sponsored by The Rotary Foundation that help to make a difference in quality of life in so many different areas of the world.

You will receive a Paul Harris Fellow Medal and Certificate in recognition of your generous support.

Become a Paul Harris Fellow/

Help support the educational and humanitarian programs of the Foundation by making a gift to The Rotary Foundation's Annual Programs

> Rotary Club of Space Center can become a Paul Harris Fellow 100% Sustaining Member Club!











Last weeks speakers: Greg Turley, Scott Smith, Marie Dalton, Jerrold Dewease, Rolfe Young,











Information for Prospective Rotarians

Rotary International is one of the world's largest service organizations, with some 30,000 clubs in more than 160 countries. Annually, Rotary clubs worldwide invite a limited number of men and women to become members. These prospective members represent various businesses and professional activities in their communities. As a progressive-minded business or professional person, you will see that belonging to a Rotary club, where outstanding representatives of the different vocations in your community come together, has its benefits.

To be invited, you must be:

- A leading representative of your business or professional activity
- Willing to help and participate in projects that enhance your community
- Willing to work on projects that help people in developing countries and promote international understanding and goodwill

Rotary clubs provide:

- Friendships with other managerial and professional leaders in your community
- Prestige of membership in a worldwide organization
- Ongoing practical education
- A networking of people who can help you become more successful
- Promotion of higher ethical standards in your business or profession
- Projects to enhance your community
- Help for communities in countries around the world

ROTARY FELLOWSHIP TUESDAY NIGHT FUDRUCKERS NASA ROAD 1 WHEN - 6:30 PM

Bring your family, neighbors, friends, exchange students, everyone.

Order your meal and come to the back room.





"I FORMS FINE DOLLARS AND THE COME TO MARST IT.
AS SEEN AS IT GROWS TO STEEL HE SOME TO BELL MY
WIET OWN SOFT AND MOREON CAN TILL ME TO MEST OFF IT!

We're going to New Orleans to Jazz it Upil

Rotary District 5890 Governor, Dennis Adams, and his wife Linda are sponsoring a special program this year: For every \$75 donation, another \$75 is matched and a whoelchair is purchased and shipped to a needy person.



"I will never forget the man who came to my office and invited me to Rosary. He changed my life. And I submit you too will always remember your sponsor. There are millions of quality men and warmen who are Rosarians, but not yet members of a Rosary club because no one has ever asked them. We must do so none."

Richard D. King., 2001-02 R1 President



IF YOU LOSE YOUR PURSE OR WALLET

We've all heard horror stories about fraud that's committed us in your name, address, SSA, credit, etc. Unfortunately I (the author of this piece who happens to be an attorney) have firsthand knowledge, because my wallet was stolen last month and within a week the thieve(s) ordered an expensive monthly cell phone package, applied for a VISA credit card, had a credit line approved to buy a Guteway computer, received a PIN number from DMV to change my driving record information online, and more.

But here's some critical information to limit the damage in case this happens to you or someone you know. As everyone always advises, cancel your credit cards immediately, but the key is having the toll free numbers and your card numbers handy so you know whom to call. Keep those where you can find them easily.

File a police report immediately in the jurisdiction where it was stolen, this proves to credit providers you were diligent, and is a first step toward an investigation (if there ever is one).

But here's what is perhaps most important: (I never ever thought to do this) - Call the three national credit reporting organizations immediately to place a fraud alert on your name and SS#, I had never heard of doing that until advised by a bank that called to tell me and application for credit was made over the Internet in my name. The alert means any company that checks your credit knows your information was stolen and they have to contact you by phone to authorize new credit. By the time I was advised to do this, almost 2 weeks after the theft, all the damage had been done.

There are records of all the credit checks initiated by the thieves' purchases, none of which I knew about before placing the alert. Since then, no additional damage has been done, and the thieves threw my wallet away this weekend (someone turned it in). It seems to have stopped them in their tracks. The numbers are:

Equifax: 1-800-525-6285,

Experian (formerly TRW): 1-888-397-3742,

Trans Union: 1-800-680-7289,

Social Security Administration (fraud line): 1-800-269-0271

We pass along jokes, we pass along just about everything. Do think about passing this information along. It could really help someone.



America Red Cross South Bay Area Class Schedule

Community First Aid & Safety

CPR & First Aid Cost

\$35,00

Aug. 27 & 29 Sep. 11 & 13

6:00 pm - 10:30 pm 6:00 pm - 10:30 pm

6:00 pm - 10:30 pm

Sep. 24 & 26

Space Center Fall Social



TITI Allekerth & Strate

Make plans to attend Riverhill in Kerrville, TX in October. If you are interested in going please contact Bill Taylor at 281-488-2733 or 281-486-7549.

Taking Notes

www.spacecesterrotary.org



Public Invited!

11:30 - 5:00 Capt. Landolt Pavilles - Clear Lake Park 5001 NANA Road One

Rotary Club of Space Center

SHRIMPOREE FESTIVAL & AUCTION

Rotary's Blastoff to the Future

Saturday, September 22, 2001









DOSNELLY.

A Public Service Message Bonered by Clear Char

Billboards!

Look for this billboard in our area soon! Thank you Dr. Marie Dalton and to the following billboard sponsors!

Tim Kropp, Dick Gregg, Johnny White, Rolfe Young, Jerrold Dewease, Suzi Howe, Earl Maudlin, Roger Donnelly, Vissett Sun, and Pat Patton!!

Rotary National Award for Space Achievement (RNASA) March 9, 2002

Please contact Floyd Bennett if you would like to be a member of the prestigious RNASA committee. The annual banquet will present the National Space Trophy and National Stellar Awards at South Shore Harbour this year on March 9.

Board of Director's are Floyd Bennett, President, Stan Galansky, Vice President; Tim Kropp, Treasurer; and Rodolfo Gonzalez, Secretary. The next monthly RNASA meeting is Aug 23rd (4th Thursday) from 5:30PM to 6:30PM at USA Headquarters, 1150 Gemini, 1st floor Auditorium.

Members that attended the July 26 meeting were: Floyd Bennett, Al Brady, Jennifer Coc. Angela Copeland, Stan Galanski, Bill Geissler, Rodolfo Gonzalez, Bob Hall, Tim Kropp, Jack Lister, Vic Maria, Frank Perez, Don Thursten, and Bob Wren.



On behalf of the Shrimporee Ticket Committee, I would like to thank the following Rotarians for paying for their tickets:

Dave Baldwin **Huey Barnett** Floyd Boze Mike Brown Ron Crowder Jerrold Dewease Roger Donnelly Murray Epstein **Bill Farries** J.B. Fox Suzi Howe Keith Huff Mark Humphrey Cindy Kennedy Earl Maudlin Charles Milby Dave Sincox Bev Steadman Bob Struzinski Vissett Sun Bill Taylor Gene Tromblee Art Wood Alan Wyle

If you have paid, and your name is not on this list, please contact me.

Rolfe Young





OUT WITH THE OLD AND UP WITH THE NEW

JB Fox shows off our Rotary sign on NASA Road One which been corrected with the listing of our new meeting place. The sign is located on Nassau Bay Drive. Photos are by Bob Mitchell.



Bom dia and Bem vindo to our Youth Exchange student from Brazil Bruno Costa!

Bolivian Water Project On Track REMINDER

By: Stan Galanski

This Summer, Rotary Foundation (through the Matching Grants Program), the Rotary Clubs of Space Center (5890), Friendswood (5910), and Wintertur (2000), and their respective District Lenders, will begin a Water Well Project in one of the poorest areas of the world, Bolivia. The resultant water source will serve the needs of two orphanages, supporting 300+ children in Cochabamba, Bolivia.

To date, Rotary has contributed \$31,000 of the \$51,000 project cost, with private donations to supplement the remainder. Should any Rotarian or Rotary Club be interested in participating in or contributing to this project, THERE STILL IS TIME! A special Rotary bank account has been established in Cochabamba to collect all donated funds, which will be managed and directed by the local Rotary Tunari Club.

If anyone is interested in being a part of this sizable and worthy project, please contact the U.S. Rotary Project Supervisor, Stan Galanski (Space Center Rotary) at 713.750.4011 or 713.301.0721.

Note: A small group of Rotary contributors will be visiting Bolivia in late September to view the results of the project and learn more about the people and needs of Bolivia. If you are interested in joining them on this exciting venture, please notify Stan as soon as you can, so accommodations can be arranged.

Out to the Ballgame!

Rotarians that have already signed up to attend the Rotary Night at the Astros along with their friends and family are

Marty Chenault, Bill Dusenbury, Earl Maudlin, Pat Patton, Sheila Self, Delia Stephens, Art Wood and Alan Wylie.

DISTRICT 5890 Info www.rotary5890.org

THE EYES OF ROTARY ARE ON TEXAS! By: ADG D'Lisa Simmons

The eyes of Rotary are on District 5890's project in Nicaragua, thanks to a compelling presentation at San Antonio's International convention. Led by Frank Huezn, who described the work being done for the victims of Hurricane Mitch, and most notably, children living in the garbage dump, our Rotarians brought the house down! Father Marco, speaking English publicly for the first time, also outlined the contributions by Rotarians. PDG Steve Harris completed the presentation with a wrap up and challenge to break the cycle of poverty, one village at a time.

The Presidents of each club, along with the ADGs, have received a copy of RI's videotape of the presentation at the San Antonio convention. Please feel free to use this video as a program for your club or give the tape to a potential sponsor for the upcoming Gala.

This year, the Nicaragua Gala will be held at the Homberger Center on Saturday evening. September 22, 2001. After you finish off your BBQ with Eric and Rhonda Kennedy, change into your glitteratia and come down to the Homberger Center for the Gala! This year, our goal is to sell out all 80 tables! Carolyn Farb is the bonorary chair again, and our own PDG Steve Harris, RI's co-chair on the Hunger Task Force, is the Chairman! Major corporate underwriters include Michael Cordua of America's restaurant fame and Americana Shipping Lines. This year, 100% of the costs of the gala are underwritten, so 100% of your dollars go to the families in Nicaragua.

You may remember at PDG Painter's conference in Galveston, Texas, Jack Tueker made a presentation about the housing project for the people of the dump. For \$450, Rotarians, friends, and clubs could sponsor a home for a family. Your \$450 contribution was matched by another NGO, Food for the Poor, and then the \$900 matched again by RI in a special housing grant, shepherded by PDG Charlie Clemmons. So yes, a home for \$1,800.00 was built; there are approximately 110 of 300 homes completed. Food for the Poor is building the remainder of the homes, which should be completed by October. This project has grown from the first international project for the Humble Intercontinental club five years ago to a large project supported by the majority of the clubs in District 5890. But what to do once the homes are built?

Rotarians throughout District 5890 are stepping forward again to begin the final step in breaking the cycle of poverty for the families of the Chinendega city dump. This year, proceeds from the gala will be spent on feeding the children at the school for the kids of the city dump (approx. \$90k annually) and the remainder to provide crops and livestock for the villagers. Each villager should receive fencing and materials for pens, 9 hens and 1 lucky rooster, several lime trees, several papaya trees, several plantain trees, seeds for tomatoes, cucumbers, beans, onions, berbs, etc. The estimated cost for each family is approximately \$600, and the goal is to have each family self-sufficient within the next 6 months. Just like the housing project, each family is responsible for building the fences, pens, and gardens.

Fifth Annual
"The Colors of Our Hearts" Gala
Benefiting The Children of Nicaragua
Reception/silent auction, dinner, music,
dancing and live auction.

We have a table for this event the table is for ten please [et Sheila know if you want to attend!

Greater Houston Area Rotary Clubs and CONADEC

Chairpersons:

Mrs. Curelyn Farb, Honorary Chair and 1998 Honoree Dr. Steve Harris, PDG and Chair RI Hunger Task Force

Chinandega 2001 Projects in Nicaragua to aid children still suffering from the effects of natural disasters and civil war. Father Marco Dessy's Mission provides food, clothing and education to hundreds of children, many who survived by scrounging through the nearby city dump.

Honoree: Mrs. Linda J. Messner

For her unselfish support and generous contributions to

the Children of Nicaragua.

Corporate Honoree: Americana Ships Limited

Saturday, September 22, 2001 7:00 pm PERFORMANCE BY THE CHILDREN OF GET-SAMANI CHOIR & ORCHESTRA, AWARDS PRESENTATION, LIVE AUCTION, DANCING & ENTERTAINMENT

Where:

Edwin Homberger Conference Center Texas Medical Center 2151 W. Holcombe Boulevard.

Master of Ceremonies: Mr. Art Rascon, KTRK-TV, Channel 13's Eyewitness News

Dress: COCKTAIL or GUAYAVERA

Tables of Ten: \$25,000, \$10,000, \$5,000, \$2,500, \$1,500 \$1,000, \$500, \$250, and \$150

Darrell Boeske (281) 446-4140, (281) 319-4030 (fax) Humble Civic Center, 8233 Will Chrylon Parkway, Humble, Texas 77338, 501(c) (3) Charity Event

> For more info please contact Shella Self or George Yelter

Is this project doable? You're darn right it is, but it's going to take the financial support of Rotarians and friends. Come join us at the gala as PDG Steve and Father Marco and the kids from the choir lead the charge in breaking the cycle of poverty, one village at a time. If you would like PDG Steve or Jack to give a program on what's happening in Nicaragua, please contact Steve's office at 281,980,1050. If you would like to make the next trip to Nicaragua, sign up with Frank Huezo at 281,446,0405 for October 25-29. If you, your club, or business associates would like to sponsor a table, please let your ADG and Frank know by August 15. Additional sponsorships will be accepted and recognized in the program at the gala, but we must meet our printing deadline of September 1. Let's keep the eyes of Rotary shining brightly on the work of the many Rotarians throughout District 5890 who are working to break the cycle of poverty, one village at a time. See ya at the Gala!

Rotary District 5890 District Governor Nominating Committee

CHAIR, Ron Zilliox: MEMBERS: PDG Charlie Clemmons, Sheila Self, Tom Juarez, David Beasley, Arch Ethun, Jerry O'Brien EX-OFFICIO: DG Dennis Adams, DGE Jon Eiche

We are seeking qualified former club Presidents to be nominated for District Governor (DG) for the year 2003 - 2004. Rotary's Manual of Procedure (MOP) directs that the DG Adams notify each of you of your club's right to propose a candidate for District Governor. To acquaint any potential DG nominee, the District Governor Nominating Committee (DGNC) is having a meeting (by invitation) on August 19, 2001 at the Rotary House International, 1600 Holcombe Boulevard, in the Medical Center, at 4:00 PM. At this meeting, the committee will explain the functions of a DG under the District Leadership Plan (DLP) that began in 1997. The agenda includes a discussion of the opportunities for the DG and for the sponsoring club, as well as time and financial commitments. All DG's who served under the DLP will be available at that meeting to answer questions.

We want your club to be included. You may contact any DGNC member, any ADG, or any DG that served under the DLP. This includes PDG's Steve Harris, Bob Franklin, John Painter, and Charlie Clemmons. They will see that potential governors from your club are invited. If you do not have a candidate for 2003 - 2004, but believe you may have one for 2004 - 2005, you are invited to submit the candidates name to one of those listed above so that we can extend an invitation to them also. In the meantime, the committee will be happy to answer any of your questions. Be advised that Rotary International (RI) does not allow campaigning for DG, and no member of the DGNC may discuss a candidate's qualifications.

The deadline for submitting a name and the approval of your club is October 13, 2001 They must be approved by a vote of your club members at a regular meeting. Your club may only nominate one candidate for 2003 - 2004, but anyone qualified and interested should be encouraged to contact the DGNC so their name can be put on the invitation list. Applications will be accepted anytime after August 3, 2001 and may be emailed, fixed, or mailed.

Please see that anyone you propose attends the August 19, 2001 meeting. This is one of the few times the Board of Directors cannot make a final decision for the Club. The candidate must be approved by their club members. at a regular meeting.

Send Completed Applications to:

Ron Zilliox. Email: ron.zilliox@sealy.net

The Adams Quarter

(August issue of the Juzz It Up Gazette)

Linda and I had the pleasure of having breakfast with Past RI President Frank Devlyn at the Marriott Greenspoint. Somehow he missed his flight Sunday afternoon and had to lay over until Monday morning. Joining us was DGE Jon and Evelyn Eiche, PDG Mike Gibson and PDG Charlie and Barbara Clemmons. What a wonderful opportunity it was to share our district with Frank. He is still going strong and full of lots of information about RI. He was very excited about the International Conference in San Antonio and the turnout. Now that he is not as busy, his biggest campaign is "Avoidable Blindness", another wonderful service Rotary is involved in. With Frank, all you can do is listen - he is non-stop and eager to share Rotary around the

We celebrated our anniversary at Seabrook's Club Assembly. President Lynn Miller prepared an outstanding meal and surprised us with a cake in our honor. That was a very special anniversary, especially sharing it with Rotarians. Thank you Lynn, your hospitality was special.

At my recent visit to Deer Park Rotary, I was really surprised that my picture and article were on the front page of the local Deer Park newspaper - way to go Deer Park - promoting Rotary! As mentioned at the last District Assembly, corporations are now starting clubs as mentioned in the article below.

We do not like to report unfortunate things, because of the sadness we know it brings to the loved ones. But, we do want Rotarians and families to know they will truly be missed. In the Brazosport club, Dr. Tom Pruitt's daughter passed away - keep him and his family in your thoughts and prayers. Also, Highland's President Beverly Culbreath passed away. We never ask God why, because he has a plan; maybe he needed some special angels.

We all have busy days ahead, so be sure to mark your calendars and attend? Don't forget the Juzz it up - Texas Style BBQ at the Northshore Pavilion on September 21 and 22 and the 5th Annual Color of Hearts Gala on the evening of September 22. Many clubs in our district are having their fundraisers and invite all of us to attend. Club Presidents - make sure your club bulletin editor gets the calendar of events to the club members.

We look forward to seeing you on August 29th for our Rotary Night at Enron Field!

Rotary District 5890's Emphasis By: Dennis D. Adams, District Governor

In Anabelin at the Governor's training, the 2001-2002 theme was unveiled by Rick King our International President. The theme for our year is "Mankind is our Business".

We also learned of a program "Retary's Global Quest" which is asking every club to bring in one new member per month this year with a goal of having a net gain of five new members by June 30, 2002. President Rick called us all, "Regal Eagles." We are looking not only at membership, but also publicity, training and the health of our clubs. We will be jazzing it up all year so we will have an outstanding District Conference in New Orleans. See you soon.

Clear Lake Psychotherapy and Diagnostics

Sam Marullo Jr., Ph.D.

Constance J. Turner, Ph.D.

Melinda Lea, Ph.D. Licensed Psychologists

Individual, Couples & Family Therapy Stress Management and ADHD Child, Adolescent and Adult

17625 El Camino Real, Suite 490 ● Houston, Texas 77058 281-488-0615 Visit Our Webstore At: www.MegaHaus.com

+ Complete Selection of Computer Hardware and Software Products

+ PC Diagnostic and

+ Repair Service

+ PC System Upgrades

Monday - Friday 8 AM - 5 PM Saturday 9 AM - 1 PM Since 1987



Everything High Tech All Under One Roof

> 2201 Pine Drive Dickinson, TX 77539 (281) 534-3919 OR (800) 786-1142

MICHAEL L. CORNETT

Executive Vice President Area Manager

281.652-4100 281.734.0831 DIRECT 281.488.4005 FAX me@firstcommunitybank.net

1150 Clear Lake City Blvd., Stc. 100 Houston, Texas 77062 www.firstcommunitybank.net





TEXAS WEALTH MANAGEMENT, INC.
"Helping Others Through Professional Financial Guidance"
Michael W. Hesse, CFP, CLU, ChFC
President

18333 Egret Bay Blvd. Suite 600 Houston, TX 77058

(281) 333-3800 Fax (281) 333-3802 E-mail: TxWM@AOL.com

Registered Principal FSC SECURITIES CORPORATION



Giving Auto Service a Good Name

281-286-TIRE

Robert Struzinski

Senior Director Regional Training Director

15711 Park Center Way Housten, Texas 77059 Res./Fax 281-282-0540 Voice Mail 713-737-3818 Bus. Cell 281-989-0700



STATE PARM

WEURANCE

struzinskiolimyexeel.com www.cacekur.com/struzinski

Free Commercial & Residential Phone Analysis

COOL PRESERVE COOL

Since 1979
Before you buy ...
ask the Doctor for a second opinion

Phone: 281-338-8751 Fax: 281-338-8753 jdbarry@doctorcool.com www.doctorcool.com

The installation of my new air conditioner is more than excellent. Thanks so much for your quality and service. We are delighted with your work." Linda Guillory

Together we provide clean comfortable air.



Jim Barry

It's Hard To-Stup A Transc

S Solu

Johnny R. White

Agent

549 N. FM 270, Suite 100 League City, TX 77573 Bus & 24 Hours: 281-333-5050

Fax: 281-316-6321

johnny.whiteb9vd@statefarm.com

"Like a good neighbor, State Farm is there"

Hattie Thurlow-McKinley, MEd., MA

Licensed Marriage & Family Therapist Licensed Professional Counselor

2951 Marina Bay Drive, Suite 130 League City, Texas 77573

281-333-5866

hattic@familysolutionsweb.com



Page 9





The Rotarians Four Way Test

Of the things we think, say or do:

- Is it the TRUTH?
- 2. Is it FAIR to all Concerned?
- 3. Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS?
- Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?



Make - Up Locations

Monday - noon

A-D Gen. Hosp. Prof. Angleton

Galleria Area University Club

Tuesday - noon

Galveston Island San Luis Hosel Harrisburg Brady's Landing

LaPorte

St. John's Episcopul Church

Pearland Golfcrest Country Club

River Onks Briar Club Texas City Newler Center

Wednesday - noon

Baytewn Goose Creek Country

Deer Park Court & Theater Center Dickinson Methodist Church Friendswood Village on the Park So. Pasadena Baywood Country Club

Thursday - noon

Homestead Inn Alvin Gulfwuy/Hobby Hobby Hilton

Houston Jr. League of Houston 1811 Briar Cuks Lane

LuMarque Exmade Inn

Esteban's Fiesta Shack League City Scabrook (7:00am) Lakewood Yacht Club

Friday - noon

Pasadena First United Methodist

Church

W. Galveston Cty. LaMarque Holiday Inn

NOTE

Makeup farms, checks, and other communiqués la club

secretary, treasurer, or president should be mailed to:

P.O. Box 58862 Houston, Texas 77258 www.spacecenterrotary.org www.rotary5890.org



Thank you for vour inputs &/or comments! THE BLASTOFF inputs are due each Wednesday.



Service Above Self Editor: Sheila Self Photographer: Bob Mitchell

Work Phone: (281) 280-1911 (281) 333-4333 Home Phone: (281) 280-1901 Fax:

sheila.self@barrios.com

Mail to: 18214 Nassau Bay Drive Nassau Bay, TX 77058

Barrios Technology, Inc. 2525 Bay Area Blvd. Suite 300 Houston, TX 77058 www.barrios.com

Articles, items, jokes, typos, etc. in The Blustoff are not intended to offend readers.

Rotary Club of Space Center - Directors

Club Service A Earl Maudlin (Fellowship, Magazine, Golf, PR) etmaudlin@sol.com

Club Service B Dick Gregg, III (Bulletin, Programs, Roster/Directory, Telephone) dhgregg3@cyberbay.net

Club Service C Greg Turley (Membership Development, Attendance, Classification, Red Badge, Membership) geturley@swbell.net

Club Service D Gooff Atwater (Club History, Constitution & Bylaws, Memorial, Rotary Info)

Other

101 Strimporce Chairs

Earl Maudlin & Sheila Self SCR Endowment **Bob Wren** Clay Fulcher RNASA Chate Parliamentorion Billy Smith

Vocational Service - Joan Skellenger (Excellence in Education & Law, Career Dev., Vocational Excellence) JSKELLENGR@aol.com

Community Service A Marc Schneider (Interact, Rotaract, Youth Activities). marcs@ws-law.com

Dr. Marie Dalton (Community Service, Health & Safety Scholarships, Senior Citizens) MDalto@bjed.ec.tx.us

Community Service B

International Service A JB Fox (Rotary & SCR Foundations, World Friendship, Ambassadorial Scholarships) fox6@houston.rr.com

International Service B - Dick Kidder (GSE Activities, Int'l Youth Exchange, World Health) Dick.Kidder@Airliquide.com